
DPS Vasant Kunj  

CIRCULAR  

National Mass Deworming Programme (18.11.2024 to 23.11.2024) 

 

The Directorate of Family Welfare, GNCTD, has scheduled the National Mass Deworming 
Programme from 18.11.2024 to 23.11.2024. Under this programme, a single dose of 
Albendazole chewable tablets will be provided free of cost by the government to all students 
from Nursery to Class XII. Deworming improves health, boosts nutrition absorption, and 
enhances focus by eliminating intestinal worms. 

Parents are requested to choose from the following options regarding the administration of 
the tablet: 

1. Administered at School: The tablet will be administered to the child at school under 
the supervision of the school doctor. 

2. Administered by Family Doctor: Parents may choose to get their child dewormed by 
their own doctor. 

Kindly ensure that your choice is indicated in the Google form shared in class groups latest 
by 19th November,2024  

 

 


